
 

 

September 6th, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

As we begin this school year, one of the processes that we complete is the CORI forms. This 

process will allow parents to volunteer for different school events as they come up, like field 

trips, field days and other school events. To streamline the process, it would be beneficial to 

complete this process now, instead of waiting until the announcement of an event. 

Please note the following information: 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DONE A CORI HERE AT ESPIRITO SANTO IN THE PAST 

1) Please complete the CORI form. 

2) Please provide a front and back copy of your License/ID/Passport (it must be current!) 

3) Please complete the Code of Conduct form. 

**The trainings are valid for six years from date of completion. ** 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE NOT DONE A CORI HERE AT ESPIRITO SANTO 

1) Please complete the CORI form. 

2) Please provide a front and back copy of your License/ID/Passport (it must be current!) 

3) Please complete the Code of Conduct form. 

4) Complete the Safe Environment Training & 51a Trainings. Please print both certificates 

and submit those with the above paperwork. (These trainings are valid for six years.) 

You may submit your completed CORI packet to the school office, where they will be processed 

and sent to the Diocese for verification. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Andrew J. Raposo 

Principal 
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